
From: Jerry Vaninetti [mailto:jvaninetti@trans-elect.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 15, 2007 10:32 AM 
To: 'shane.gutierrez@xcelenergy.com.' 
Cc: Robin Kittel (robin.kittel@xcelenergy.com); Tom Green; joseph.c.taylor@xcelenergy.com; 
Gerry Stellern (gerry.stellern@xcelenergy.com); Groenendaal, Rebecca M; RKennedy@wapa.gov; 
rmitchell@trans-elect.com; Paul McCoy (pdmccoy@trans-elect.com); stevew@wyia.org 
Subject: Energy Resource Zone Materials: TOT 3 Project 

Consistent with PSCO's request for information in support of its efforts to designate Energy 
Resource Zones and associated transmission requirements, the developers of the Wyoming-
Colorado Intertie Project (TOT 3) would appreciate your consideration of the attached document 
and exhibits that make the following points: 

• Energy resources in Southeastern Wyoming, particularly wind resources, should be 
considered as part of PSCO's Energy Resource Zone designations; and  

• The proposed Wyoming-Colorado Intertie Project (TOT 3) which would interconnect at 
the Pawnee Substation is sufficiently advanced and strategically located to be considered 
as part of PSCO's overall transmission plans to serve PSCO's proposed Energy 
Resource Zones for its 2007 filing to the Colorado PUC. 

Should you have any questions regarding these submitted materials and/or our project, please 
call at your earliest convenience.  Thank you for your consideration. 
Jerry Vaninetti, Vice President, Western Development 
Trans-Elect Development Company, LLC 
10581 Jaguar Glen 
Littleton, CO  80124 
Phone (303) 790-0513 
Cell (240) 277-8266 
Fax (303) 662-0969 
jvaninetti@trans-elect.com 
 


